

# Foundation Stage 1 Weekly Newsletter

4<sup>th</sup> October 2019









#### THIS WEEK'S BUSY LEARNING

- On Monday we walked to the village church with the rest of school for our Harvest Festival. Reverend Scott talked about where our food comes from and we sang lots of Harvestthemed songs.
- This week we started reading our new book hook 'Goldilocks and the Three Bears'.
- Cutting potatoes into different shapes and using them for painting.
- School photographs on Wednesday.
- Learning about Africa and watching an African cartoon. Later in the week the children made African rice which they ate for their snack.
- P.E. with Mrs Ballard.

## **NEXT WEEK'S BUSY LEARNING**

## **Class Fundraising Christmas Cards**

The completed Christmas card designs have now been sent off and the prototypes should be sent back to school in no longer than 2 weeks. These will be handed directly to parents once they have arrived.

#### **Half Term**

Pre-school will close on Friday 25<sup>th</sup> October at 3.15pm and re-open on Monday 4<sup>th</sup> November for the half term break.

## **HELPING AT HOME**

- This week the children have been familiarising themselves with the story 'Goldilocks and the Three Bears' for their book hook. See if they are able to recall the story to you at home. Questions you could ask: "What did Goldilocks do in the Bears house?", "What happened when the bears came home?" You could even try using different voices for the different characters!
- Remember that if you wish to contact any staff at The Hive the contact details are as follows: Phone – 01285 810367, Email admin@kempsford.gloucs.sch.uk







# **Foundation Stage 1** Weekly Newsletter 4<sup>th</sup> October 2019

